
   
 
                                     
                                   
                  
                                           
           

 
                                             
    

 
                   

 
 

 
 

   
   

               
       

 
 

 

Julie Decker 

From: Rodrigues, Alyssa Vs (CED) [alyssa.rodrigues@alaska.gov] 
Sent: Tuesday, December 05, 2017 11:55 AM 
To: jdecker@afdf.org 
Subject: Mariculture Task Force Partnership 

Hi Julie, 

I am Alyssa Rodrigues and I recently started in the Division of Economic Development as the Development Manager. We 
just came out with the first Statewide Comprehensive Economic Development Strategy and one of the goals included in 
that strategy is increasing Alaska’s Marine Sector including Mariculture. 
I’d like to talk with you about how we at the Division of Economic Development can help support your program and the 
overall growth of the mariculture industry. 

Do you have time to meet and discuss how we might better work together? Next Tuesday works well for me if you have 
any availability. 

Thank you and I look forward to working with you, 

‐Alyssa 

Alyssa Rodrigues 
Development Manager 
Alaska Department of Commerce Community & Economic Development 
Division of Economic Development 
Alyssa.Rodrigues@alaska.gov 
907‐269‐4048 
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